
 
 

 

Prep School 
 
Upper 1 visit Harlow Carr Gardens 

                     

          

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The children in Upper 1 enjoyed a fantastic day at Harlow Carr Gardens in Harrogate to 

enhance their science work on plants. They took part in a workshop which involved 

identifying parts of a flowering plant, investigating methods of seed dispersal and identifying 

different plant species.  

They also did a little gardening of their own and planted some salad leaves to bring home and 

look after. After a picnic lunch, we enjoyed a scavenger hunt around the gardens and a play in 

the woodland treehouse. Luckily, the sun was smiling on us all day too!  

 

Ms Kate Stewart and Miss Beth Adamson 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


